
-----Original Message----- 

From: mario potvin [mailto:vlad666d@hotmail.com]  

Sent: Monday, June 17, 2013 5:26 PM 

To: #CI-StPaul_Ward4 

Subject: zoning changes 

 

Just to let you know we are against zoning changes at the corner of Fairview and Grand.   mario potvin  

1740 summit ave st paul 

 


